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Blue Class 

A magical May had by Blue Class! 

This month has been non-stop with our amazing celebrations for the Kings coronation where 

we baked, decorated, celebrated, ate and found ourselves with some petting animals! We 

loved learning about the King, creating a crown, spectre and flags which we waved together 

with some of you parents! Our cakes looked amazing where we decorated them with the 

United Kingdom flag of fruit and entered it into the school bake off competition, coming 

second in secondary!  

Even after that busy week, it didn’t stop us creating some amazing pieces of work for all our 

other lessons.  In cooking we have been preparing meals which included stir fry and egg fried 

rice. 

We have been to the UK and France within our Unit Award where we have been exploring the 

culture, foods, festivals and language. Creating the flag for our countries to go our display 

and a PowerPoint of the gems within those countries! 

In English we have been learning about personal information and how we can share it in 

different ways. We were all experts at writing it down on the computer in the computer suite 

which was our first time in there this year! Amazing Blue Class! 

What else? In maths we have been comparing weights and finding heavy and light! Then in PE 

we have been practicing throwing, running and jumping! We are shot-put pros now! 


